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From: Kiedrowski, Peter
To: Erin Thomas
Cc: Mindy Tillis; John Beall; Expedited Projects; Collin Kenline; Berron, Mark (CTR)
Subject: 4834DR-FL - Hernando County - [800365] Hernando County - Expedited Debris Removal 1-120 Days - October

14, 2024, through February 10, 2025
Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2024 9:47:02 AM

Good Morning Erin,
 
The Streamlined Project Application (SPA) for your Expedited CAT A Debris Removal (Hurricane
Milton) has been created.  I have completed the questions the best I can using the documentation
and information provided.
 
Please review for accuracy. This SPA is ready for submittal upon your review, approval, and
signature.
 

4834DR-FL - Hernando County - [800365] Hernando County - Expedited Debris Removal 1-
120 Days - October 14, 2024, through February 10, 2025
Estimated Cost: $14,386,777.60
50% Reduction: $7,193,388.80
 

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.  My number is below.
 
Thanks,
 
Peter
 
 
Peter Kiedrowski
Federal Emergency Management Agency
Public Assistance Division
Program Delivery Task Force Leader
Cell: (850) 566-2727
peter.kiedrowski@fema.dhs.gov
 


